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World Skate "Next Generation" 
Skatepark Facility Program 

Dear Koog aan de Zaan, 

 

I am writing to you in my capacity as the Director of the Facility Department at 

World Skate, the internationally recognized governing body for all roller sports, 

as acknowledged by the International Olympic Committee. 

 

With skateboarding making its second appearance at the 2024 Olympics in 

Paris, its growth and potential since its debut have been remarkable. Many 

municipalities are now recognizing the value of high-quality skatepark facilities 

for their communities and are initiating such projects. 
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To support this global development, World Skate has initiated the "Next 

Generation" skate facilities program, along with the skatepark facility 

certification. This program aims to provide municipalities with the resources 

and expertise needed to effectively design and develop these urban spaces. 

 

I invite you to review the attached one-pager, which outlines the potential 

benefits of integrating a state-of-the-art certified skatepark into Koog aan de 

Zaan. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact the World Skate Facilities Department. Our team is 

prepared to offer guidance, advice, and support as you explore the possibility 

of enhancing your city through the creation of a dynamic and sustainable 

skatepark. 

 

We look forward to the opportunity to collaborate with Koog aan de Zaan and 

contribute to the positive development of your community and this exciting 

sport. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Bekkers 

World Skate Facility Department Director 
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